
From: Joshua Miller
To: Sonja Cady
Subject: Project 2023100649
Date: Monday, April 22, 2024 9:45:45 AM

Joshua Miller
2129 26th Ave NW
Olympia WA 98502

I use a well that is on parcel 83012300600.  This well is with in 50 feet of the development and has not been
addressed.

This well provides my sole source of drinking water.  I am concerned that this development will impact both the
flow and quality of water.  Pesticides from home lawns contaminating my drinking water is a great concern.

I am asking for a guarantee that the cost of connecting my house to city utilities will be covered by the developer.

I would like to receive decisions

My contact information
360-584-9997
Josh@redicab.com
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